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17
th

 June 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As you will have seen in our recent newsletter we were hoping to arrange our usual end of year 

trips for each of the classes.  However, it is with great regret that since the government’s 

announcement that lockdown restrictions will remain in place until at least the 19
th

 July, we have 

had to make the difficult decision cancel these.   After consultation with the Local Authority, 

Public Health and the venues, the COVID-19 safety measures required would not enable us to 

fulfil our educational visit health and safety measures adequately, especially regarding adult to 

pupil ratios, which as I am sure you will understand is something we are not prepared to 

compromise on. 

 

I understand this is very disappointing, especially after the difficult year our children have faced, 

but we are looking to plan some further school based activities to ensure they continue to receive 

as many exciting opportunities and experiences as possible and will do everything we can to take 

the children out on additional visits once restrictions allow in during the next academic year. 

 

Please note that due to the nature of the venue and exclusivity for our school during the visit, Year 

2 will still be able to visit Elmswell Farm next week. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Sam Woolhouse 

Headteacher 
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